SPECIAL / PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE RECEIVED
POLICE CHIEF FINALISTS JUL 18 2016
PUBLIC RECEPTION AND INTERVIEW ,
CITY CLERK'S OFFICE

WEDNESDAY, JULY 20, 2016 - 4:30 P.M.

WEST CENTRAL COMMUNITY CENTER
1603 N. BELT STREET

Three finalists have been selected for consideration as the next Spokane Police
Department Chief. There will be a public reception at 4:30 p.m. and interview beginning
at 5:30 p.m. at the West Central Community Center, 1603 N. Belt Street, Spokane, WA.
Questions for the <candidates can be submitted in advance to
policechiefsearch@spokanecity.org or in writing at the public interview.

There is a possibility that four or more City Council Members may be in attendance to
participate in the public reception and interview. No official action by the City Council
will be taken.

AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION: The City of Spokane
is committed to providing equal access to its facilities, programs and services for
persons with disabilities. Individuals requesting reasonable accommodations or further
information may call, write, or email Christine Cavanaugh at (509) 625-6383, 808 W.
Spokane Falls Blvd., Spokane, WA, 99201; or ccavanaugh@spokanecity.org. Persons
who are deaf or hard of hearing may contact Ms. Cavanaugh at (509) 625-6383 through
the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us forty-eight (48) hours before
the meeting date.

Ben Stuckart Terri Pfisté/
Council President Spokane City Clerk




